
Secondary Teacher Training Open Evening 
  
Teaching is a creative, challenging and invigorating profession which offers great prospects, 
solid support and a wide variety of activities and opportunities.   
  
The University of East Anglia offers the one year, full-time Postgraduate Certificate in 
Education (PGCE) teacher training route leading to Qualified Teacher Status and 60 
credits at Masters Level. 
  
Our next open event:   
Secondary Teaching Open Evening   
Thursday 11 November, 6.15pm-8pm 
  
Secondary (11-18 year age range), subjects available at Secondary level:  English, 
Geography, History, Mathematics, Modern Foreign Languages (French, German, 
Spanish), Physical Education, Religious Education, Science (with specialism in 
Biology, Chemistry or Physics).   
  
The event will be held at the Thomas Paine Study Centre and the School of Education 
and Lifelong Learning, University of East Anglia, Norwich.   
  
For more information about the course and the open evening, please visit 
www.uea.ac.uk/edu/pgce, or contact the PGCE Admissions Team, tel 01603 592855 or email 
pgceinfo@uea.ac.uk 
 


